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FAREWELL TO FATHER JOHN HA 

We have been blessed this month here at St Ann’s with 

the presence of the newly ordained Father John Ha. 

Here at St Ann’s, he began to experience the life of a 

priest. The seminary gave him the knowledge he needed 

to guide and shepherd us as God has called him to do. 

Here at St. Ann’s the pastoral team with support of our 

parish community gave him the opportunity to 

experience and grow as he begins his life as a priest. 

While he was with us, he had the opportunity to say 

morning Mass daily and listen to confessions. He was 

able to say Mass in locations outside the church at our 

schools, LTC facilities and retirement homes. He had 

the opportunity to bless Holy Water, Prayer shawls as 

well as homes. He will officiate at his first funeral this 

week. He is already a skilled homilist, and he can also 

sing. Father John was eager to learn and experience all 

aspects of parish life here at St Ann’s. As he moves to 

St Benedict’s in Milton as the Associate Pastor, we wish 

him all the best in the future and hope that someday he 

will be back with us at St. Ann’s. 

 

May God Bless You Father John! 

 

Pastoral Team and parishioners of St. Ann’s 

 

 

YOUTH MINISTRY – DON’T FORGET TO 

REGISTER 

Just as a reminder, next weekend, the Office of Youth 

Ministry for the Diocese of Hamilton will be hosting 

two different facilitated conversations held on June 11th 

at 12:00pm. One for young people in grades 6-12 and 

one for parents and community members. We hope that 

young people will join us to share how our parish can 

be best supporting and accompanying you in your faith 

journeys. We would like this accompaniment model to 

be driven by young people and their desires and needs.  

 

Refreshments will be provided. 

 

If you have any questions regarding these 

conversations please contact: David at 

dgdayler@gmail.com 

 

YOU ARE INVITED…. 

We would like to invite Parishioners to a 

“Get Together” on the weekend of  

June 24/25, after all the Masses in the Parish Centre. 

Come get to know parishioners. 

Diocesan Prayer Calendar 

Week of the June 4, 2023 

 

This week we especially pray for: 

Monday Rev. Edward Mahony 

Tuesday Very Rev. David Walter 

Wednesday Sisters Adorers of the Precious Blood 

 (R.P.B.) 

Thursday Rev. Fulbert Jonas Ahouansou 

Friday Rev. Ian Duffy 

Saturday Rev. Vernon Boyd, S.J. 

 

God, the source of creation and love, You invite each 

of us to serve You through the life which is your gift. 

May Your grace encourage men and women to 

heights of holiness through service to the Church as 

priests, sisters, brothers, and lay ministers.  Make me 

an instrument to encourage others to give themselves 

and challenge me to do the same.  Amen 

 

 

 

Mass Intentions 

The Most Holy Trinity  

(June 4, 2023) 
  

Tuesday, June 6                         St. Norbert 

7:00p.m.     Art Hintz         Mary Beth Brown 

  Joseph Belisario    Gerrie Rich 

                   John MacKay 

                  Special Intention 

       Private Intention  

       Intentions of Magdalena Wong 

       Intentions of Kevin & Mary Dunn 

               

Wednesday, June 7                       
8:00a.m.     James Tobin 
                       

Thursday, June 8                                       

8:00a.m.   Intentions of Stella Ammendolia 

    

Friday, June 9                                         St. Ephrem 

8:00a.m.    Bryan Hopper 

                  David Bowman 

 

Saturday, June 10      

5:00p.m.   Steve Belovari           Grant Moning 

                 Ida Paone            Mary Larson 

                 Deceased members of the Griscik 

Family 

                 Deceased members of the Osuchowski 

Family                
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June 4, 2023 
    

ST. ANN’S GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP 

Many people find it difficult to deal with the death of a 

loved one. Linda Dayler the Coordinator of the Ministry 

of Care team will be facilitating a six week Grief 

Support Group for people in the parish who are 

mourning the loss of a loved one. The purpose of the 

support group is to help you to understand your grief 

and share with others. Please contact Linda at  

ldayler@st-anns-ancaster.com or 905-515-6016. 

 

VOCATIONS 

 “God so loved the world that he gave his 

only-begotten Son...”  How can you best serve 

God in a response to that love?  If God is 

calling you to the priesthood, diaconate, religious or 

consecrated life, contact Fr. Mark Morley, Director of 

Vocations, Diocese of Hamilton at 905-528-7988.  

Email vocations@hamiltondiocese.com  
 

HELP NEEDED 

Gore Park outreach program has grown to serve hot 

meals and treasured food to approximately 400 people 

every Saturday morning at Gore Park. This is a 

volunteer based organization based on donations.  We 

are currently reaching out in search of volunteers to help 

with picking up donated food at a number of grocery 

stores and dropping off at our helping partners. If you 

are interested in getting involved and are looking for 

additional information, reach out to Jeffery Ng  (905-

537-8882) or check out our 

website https://goreparkoutreach.ca  
 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

This is a picture of Jesus present in the 

Consecrated Host (Body, Blood, Soul, and 

Divinity) lifted up in a monstrance.  He waits 

for us, to heal, console and strengthen us and fill us with 

His love, joy and peace.  Come and see Him.  

Eucharistic Adoration each Friday of the month unless 

otherwise noted, following the morning Mass with 

Benediction at 9:00 a.m. 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 2023 

WE ARE BACK!!!!! 

 

Vacation Bible school will once again be held at St 

Ann’s Parish this summer! 

 

When: July 3rd – July 7th 9:00 am to 12 noon 

Where: In the Parish Centre 

Who Can Attend: Students SK – grade 6 

Cost: $50.00 per child 

 

PLEASE NOTE THERE ARE ONLY 40 SPACES 

AVAILABLE 

 

Please watch the Bulletin for the announcement of this 

year’s theme. You may contact David at the parish 

office to reserve your spaces now. (905 648-6874 or 

dgdayler@gmail.com) Registration forms will be 

available at all Masses. 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

 

 

 

FUN ZONE: 

 

LAST WEEK’S ANWERS 

1. True  2. 10 days 

3. Jerusalem  4. Tongue of Fire 
 

Most Holy Trinity 
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